
                   ZONING BYLAW REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

                                              NOVEMBER 30, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 

Members present by Zoom: John Kelsey, members present at town hall, 

Steve Gagne, Art Pichette, Pat Coffey, Brigid O’Riordan and John Shaw 

Visitors: There were residents at town hall and on zoom. Because this 

was a public informational meeting they did not have to identify 

themselves. This was also posted as a regular meeting of the 

committee.  

Committee opened the second of two public informational meetings at 

7pm.  

John S. asked permission from those present if the committee could 

review the comments from the meeting on 11/16. There were no 

objection, except for a few people that wished to discuss new items, 

but will wait for the review. 

John assured them they would be able to speak. 

The committee was able to make changes to some of the 

recommendations from the 11/16 meeting. There was lengthy 

discussion about home occupation, non-conforming, and mixed 

use sections of the bylaw so the chairperson recommended that 

people send their further comments/recommendations to the 

committee so they can look at their next meeting on 12/7/22 on 

zoom.  

The committee took comments about saw mills and will discuss that 

bylaw language also.  

All of the members of the committee were pleased with the comments 

and they will be discussed.  



  

 

  

Meeting adjourned at 9 pm. 

 

Next proposed meeting  is 12/7 for regular meeting starting at 7pm on 

zoom . 

Recorder,  

John Shaw 

 

 

 


